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					[redacted]
	
					2. VI . 39.
J. O. Barry-Walsh. Esq.

	Dear Mr Barry-Walsh,
		Thank you for your letter
of May 30th. I regret I have delayed 
in answering you, but hope you will
understand that some days are more full
than others!
	Regarding your suggestion, that
I should call at your office, on June 6th 
Between 5-30 pm. and 7  I am afraid  that










			II

time is rather difficult just now, as I
am not yet returning to my own place,
in the evenings, as I at first arranged.
	I am free alternate days from
2 - 4. or, one afternoon, 11-30, to 1-30 pm on
the other days., and this would mean a
rush to get there, and return on time,
that perhaps you would understand this?
	Or could I perhaps suggest that
I ask permission from my patient to have 
an interview here? I’m afraid this would 
mean a long journey to you, and of course
my time would be short, but at least we
could have a talk in private, even for
so short a time!









			III

Will you kindly let me know what you
think of this suggestion, then I will get
permission to see you, or, get extra time 
to call at your office, but this is not so
convenient to get just now.
Anyhow, if you will coming to Hampstead,
I could tell you exactly,  just how to find
the house where I am nursing.
	So sorry not to have been free
to arrange a proper time!
			Believe me,
			   	Yours sincerely,
				M O'Dullaghan 
